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Approval to renew contract with Veolia Water North America-South LLC

SUMMARY: The City of Crossville contracts with Veolia Water-North America-South, LLC for
wastewater operations, maintenance, and management services. The contract with Veolia is set to
expire November 1, 2019. In accordance with terms of the contract, Veolia can provide written notice
of intent requesting to renew the contract for an additional term, which has been received.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Renew contract with Veolia for additional term
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